
 

 

 
 
 
 

April 2, 2018 
 
The Honorable Mayor Lenny Curry 
City of Jacksonville 
117 West Duval Street, Suite 400 
Jacksonville, Florida 32202 
 
Dear Honorable Mayor Curry: 
 
As a follow up to my call this morning, I am contacting you for assistance regarding the potential sale 
of JEA given your comments “welcoming a community discussion, with a rigorous review of all the 
information we can get.” 
 
On multiple occasions, Mr. Kyle Billy, Council Auditor, has requested information from CFO Mike 
Weinstein.  Mr. Weinstein stated the City of Jacksonville is not working on any JEA sale analysis and 
has refused to provide the requested information.  While we understand that Mr. Weinstein may not be 
working on any such analysis, the City Council, through its Special Committee on the Potential Sale of 
JEA, is. 
 
In support of your comments noted above, and in honoring a years’ and administrations’ long 
relationship in which the Executive and Legislative branches of government have freely exchanged 
information in service to the citizens and taxpayers of the City of Jacksonville, I respectfully ask you 
to please invite CFO Mike Weinstein to provide the requested information, which is a matter of public 
record. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Anna Lopez Brosche 
 
cc:  Honorable Council Members 
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